
 
 I oppose changing of the quorom rules. Allowing for a quorum allows for all tools to be used by the minority 
party. 
 
This same tool was used by our current governor Kate Brown back in 2001 when she felt it was needed under 
the circumstance that was present. 
 
I am a supporter of the walk out. I truly believe that it is all our representatives and senators had left to be the 
voice of their people on this huge peice of legislation. With the economy changing legislation it was very 
appropriate circumstances to walk and deny quorum.  
 
Changing the quorum rules will only confirm the Democrats are very unwilling to work with the Republicans. We 
have already witnessed that but that would seal the confirmation. We hold out hope that democrats would 
come to common ground on this very controversial bill (sb1530 hb4167) and send it to the people to decide, 
that would be sensible. All this time wasted on cap and trade while we have real issues at stake. 
 
Remember, these representatives and senators that walked, they work for the people of Oregon not the 
legislators and special interests agendas.  
 
I strongly oppose SJR201 
 
Thank you,  
Amber Doss 

 


